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Comments: Dear NFS,

 

 Climbing anchors should not need to be proven as MRA, as this designation would open the unnecessary

removal of anchors that provide safe and open access for climbing. We must make climbing easy and open for

all individuals as it promotes spending time in nature and builds appreciation for conservation efforts. This

proposal would allow for the reduction in existing climbing infrastructure, thereby hurting local climbing

communities.

 

Please get rid of this proposal. Or talk with actual rock climbers to develop a proposal that considers rock

climbers' opinions.


